
 
 

SCC Meeting - Conference Room 

Friday, March 21,2025 · 2:00 – 3:00pm 

 

 

●​ Attendance 

Rachelle Christensen, David Bowers, Sarah Southworth, Yajaira 
Martinez 

●​ Norms 

Mrs. Christensen opened the meeting. Went over norms, and the 
agenda. 

●​ Kindergarten Registration 

Open enrollment information was shared. We would like to have 
support by encouraging our parents to register their incoming 
kindergarten students. It is important that they register through 
Skyward so that it actually reflects our school numbers. So far 
we have had our kindergarten orientation and many that have 
reported that their students will be coming to TL but havent 
actually registered. SCC members will also encourage 
neighbors, friends to register. 

●​ FTE 25-26  



We had less FTE approved this year, as a result we had to make 
a decision to either keep using our Land Trust funds for the 
25-26 to support a full time teacher. In order to do so we will 
keep a classroom teacher and hope we increase in enrollment to 
hire another full time teacher for PE. The feedback from our SCC 
was that they agreed to keep a full time classroom teacher to 
decrease classroom size and continue to support our student 
learning. If we cannot afford another full time teacher we will then 
support our PE program with two 17 hour ESP. 

●​ RISE State Assessment Plan 

 We reviewed the RISE and Acadience state testing that will be 
happening in April and May. We spoke about the importance of 
encouraging students to do their best. We also discussed that 
we will be seeing cluster items on the test and how we will 
encourage motivation. Mr. Bowers suggested celebrating our 6th 
graders for all their hard work this year. He will contact RSL to 
see if we can visit their stadium.  

●​ 25-26 SCC Committee   

We will need to build a new SCC. To begin the process we will 
recruit those interested in joining for the 25-26 school year on 
Thursday March 27th during our Bingo Family Night. We will do it 
again during our welcome back school event for the 25-26. Then 
we will create ballots, vote and have our new SCC decided by 
our first September meeting in 25-26.  


